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Students going from high school to college often encounter a cliff rather than a ramp. A natural tendency among faculty

from both high school and college is to want to shift the blame to the other side. In this talk we will present video clips

from a project at the University of Arizona interviewing students about their own experiences in making this transition,

with valuable lessons for both groups. (Received September 23, 2011)
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